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Have a Happy and Safe Halloween!

THOMAS F. O'MARA  October 30, 2018

ISSUE: HALLOWEEN SAFETY 

To all of our trick-or-treaters across the Southern Tier and Finger Lakes regions, have a

Happy and Safe Halloween!

See more safety tips from the American Red Cross.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/thomas-f-omara
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/halloween-safety
https://www.redcross.org/about-us/news-and-events/news/Red-Cross-Offers-Tips-For-Safe-Halloween-Fun.html

